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Dear Randall

Thank you for reviewing manuscript BJSW-13-142 entitled "Emergency Social Workers Navigating between
 Computer and Client" for The British Journal of Social Work.

On behalf of the Editors of The British Journal of Social Work, I would like to say how much we appreciate the
 voluntary contribution that each reviewer makes to the journal. Thank you for your participation in the online
 review process of this manuscript.

With best wishes

Professor John Pinkerton
Associate Editor
The British Journal of Social Work
bjsw.editorialoffice@oup.com
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